
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Experimental Licensing Branch 

445 12th Street, S.W.. Room 7A-321 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

August 03, 2009 

Attn: George Voulgaris 
South Carolina, University of 
701 Sumter ST I Dept. Earth 8 Ocean Sciences 
Columbia, SC 29208 

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE 

Dear George Voulgaris, 

This refers to application, File No. 0279-EX-PL-2009, for an experimental authorization 

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. 
Coastal Ocean Dynamics Applications Radar (CODAR) is currently being reviewed for its potential as a 
service requiring a frequency allocation. Until a determination is made concerning this matter, an increase 
in the number of existing antenna locations is not being licensed at this time. 

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 9047 
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